
 

 

 

To: Members of the Accessibility Advisory Committee 

From: Sarah Mackillican, Communication Coordinator 

Meeting Date: June 7, 2023 

Subject: Transit Liaison Committee Update, Report AAC23-017 
 

Purpose 
A report to introduce a verbal update from Phil Mechetuk, Vice Chair of the Accessibility 
Advisory Committee (AAC) and the AAC’s representative on the newly formed Transit 
Liaison Committee. 

Recommendations 
That the Accessibility Advisory Committee approve the recommendations outlined in 
Report AAC23-017, dated June 7, 2023 of the Communication Coordinator as follows: 

a) That the AAC receive a verbal update for information; and 

b) That the AAC provide feedback or comments to the Transit Liaison Committee 
representative to be provided at future meetings. 

Budget and Financial Implications 
There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the recommendation. 

Background 
The mandate of the Transit Liaison Committee is to connect customers and stakeholder 
groups directly to Transit staff. The Transit Liaison Committee structure and mandate 
was approved by City Council in 2022, and the Committee’s Terms of Reference were 
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approved in January 2023. At their meeting on April 5, 2023, the AAC appointed Phil 
Mechetuk as their representative on this committee (Report AAC23-013). 

The first two meetings of the Transit Liaison Committee took place on May 11, 2023 and 
May 25, 2023. 

Submitted by, 

Sarah Mackillican 
Communication Coordinator 

Contact Name: 
Sarah Mackillican 
Communication Coordinator 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1785 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
E-Mail: smackillican@peterborough.ca  
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